
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
4th March 2020 
 
Ref: MMn/SFr 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carer, 
 
As students in Year 11 reach the end of their studies and we approach the formal 
exam period I felt it would be useful to contact you in the hope that you would 
provide the school with useful feedback to aid our continuing development. Our Year 
11’s have made good progress over the last two years of their GCSE studies and are 
still very much ‘on track’ to success. We would hope that over the coming week’s 
you could provide us with positive feedback that focuses on where we have 
supported this achievement and constructive guidance on where we could still make 
further improvements.  
 
The Ofsted website has an area for parent views and we would be grateful if you 
could share yours via this format. All parents will get a reminder of the site when we 
get the Ofsted call, but we wanted to give you prior notice. This information is 
included as evidence for the report.  
  
In order to register your views through their questionnaire, please follow the link 
below. You do have to register on the site but the login details are held securely by 
them.  
  
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 
  
If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thanks in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr McGeown 
Assistant Head – KS4 
 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

